
💯 100th Day of School 💯
Wow, what a great 100th day of school! I loved seeing all the K-2nd grade projects that students
made at home and families enjoying the museum walk around the building to see the hard work!

Thank you to the 4PK students who made "100" thank you toolkits for the maintenance and
custodian team who help keep our school and building a healthy and safe place to learn.



💪 Healthy Heart Event

On Thursday morning, we all gathered together in the HS gym for our Healthy Heart event. After
celebrating all the fundraising we've done for a good cause, we reviewed 3 ways to keep our heart
healthy - eat well, get lots of sleep, and exercise. Then we held the Jump the Snake finalist
competition for grades K-2nd and our musical dots finalist competition for 4PK. Congrats to our
competitors and of course winners! To end our time together we had a whole school dance party!
We had some really impressive movers and groovers!



Whole School Morning Meeting
To finish out the already really busy week, we had our whole school morning meeting today.

The Habit 5 - Seek First to Understand, Then to be Understood student leaders from each
classroom were announced. These students listen to other people's feelings and ideas without
interrupting, use thier eyes and ears when listening, try to understand other people's experiences,
and are confident when sharing their ideas! Congratulations to -

4PK - Callie Gullen, Tayah Gurgel, Isla Male, Maggie VanDerwerken, and Annabelle VanDurme
Kindergarten - Mallory Belanger, Bradley Holbrook, Reed Murphy, Orion Schmidt, Brooklyn
Wester, and Luke Widener
1st Grade - Baylee Craig, Vera Stephens, Emelia Stringer, and Hadalee Tonkery
2nd Grade - Camden Barnhart, Harley Carney, Allie Detrick, and Madelyn Orlando

❗4PK Highlight

Miss Steff's 4PK class learning centers are tied to the theme of Valentine's Day. The students have
been writing cards to each other in the Post Office dramatic play center, using fun manipulatives
(such as conversation heart candies) and even tracing letters in sugar and sprinkles!



Kindergarten Pajama Collection

In kindergarten, we talk about the many ways we can show kindness to others. This February the
kindergarten team reached out to the families to ask for help in teaching the children about
kindness and generosity.

Ady West, a young girl from Livonia, started an organization seven years ago called “Ady’s Jamies”
after one of her many stays at the Golisano Children’s Hospital. She noticed that many of the kids
don’t have soft, comfy jammies during their hospital stays.

The kindergartners had a goal to collect 100 new pairs of jammies. They collected 89 pairs!!! They
also made cards that can be given to the kids in the hospital when they receive a new pair of warm
jammies. Ady made a special visit to Dansville Primary School to thank the kids herself!!! Way to
go Kindergarteners!!!!

Golden Spatula Winners

DRUM ROLL .... for this week's 1st and 2nd grade Golden Spatula winners. See below!

Congrats to Ms. Waldon's class who had the most kindergarten tickets this week.



Ryan Pittman Eloise Specchio

Olivia Linsner Daemon Miller Riley Young

Primary Particulars

This includes information for next week, including activites, breakfast/lunch menu, upcoming events, and
birthdays.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1QY-rNWv88gnDa4b5V4zdiij2wQw9xm5E9m4dPLTeuWs/edit?usp=sharing






When to Keep Your Child Home From School

What to Do When Your Child is Sick

COVID-19 Guidelines

Regulations for Students, Staff, & Parents

📑 Parent/Student Handbook
Below is a link the 2023-2024 DPS Parent/Student Handbook. This will serve as an excellent
resource to you throughout the school year.

DPS Parent/Student Handbook

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1G9BUwWcP_iv0Joc9xqP7I4kHYCYUJBBy/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112203954292650083693&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HPCw2W5WbZKwsPqLMwIfyTLAHg8oKr5PtUUh-X_mbRw/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LqB2CCNVSnii5bEREuQT0li5fMHv2j3r/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=112203954292650083693&rtpof=true&sd=true


Incident Form

In addition to contacting the child's teacher, please complete this form to report an incident or act of
bullying and/or harassment.

🕗 Arrival and Dismissal

Arrival
All 4PK-2nd grade students will enter at the main entrance of school and must be to school by
8:00.

Students can be dropped off as early as 7:15.
Breakfast will be served from 7:30-8:10.
Buses unload students at 7:40.

All 3PK students will enter at the side door at 9:00 for the AM program or 12:30 for the PM
program.

Dismissal
Dismissal changes must be made before 1:00pm. Parent pick-up will begin at 2:15pm each day at
the following doors based on last name. Please make sure we have the name of the person
picking up and that person has a driver's license for identification.

A-C at the ELC doorway on the parking lot side
D-H at the back playground door
I-Q at the first door on the left in the driveway between the HS & PS
R-Z at the second door on the left in the driveway between the HS & PS

All 3PK AM and PM students will exit at the side door at 11:30 for the AM program and 3:00 for the
PM program. Our 3PK students are dropped off and picked up in the small Primary Bus Loop during
the following times: 8:45-9:00, 11:20-11:35, 12:20-12:30, and 2:50-3:05. Please consider parking in a
different location so that you aren't trapped in the loop.

🍽️ Cafeteria

Below are the breakfast and lunch menus -

February Breakfast Menu

February Lunch Menu

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd3jU7CDdLQ9lfar3R5D5m85CldXg7Zg_Gd-2Y-dTBBdgNm5w/viewform?c=0&w=1
https://docs.google.com/document/d/192SbvFj2uKe-EzSf5wyePnB9vFsnlO1u/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115186787543315627123&rtpof=true&sd=true
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1HBHC5FbUP35Rd0LZGZQ_tS2cXOFogMw6/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=115186787543315627123&rtpof=true&sd=true








Melissa Goho
gohom@dansvillecsd.org

Principal
Dansville Primary School
LEARN .... LEAD .... ACHIEVE

https://www.facebook.com/https://www.facebook.com/DansvilleCSD/

